Inter-department Correspondencé

McCGILL UNIVERSITY

August 30th, 1933,

Sir Arthur W, Currie, GeC oeMoGas,KsCoBa,LLeDs,
Principal,
MoGill University, Momtreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I am enclosing a letter from
¢. M. Benett suggesting that he be given permission
to use the standardizing equipment at MeGill to assist
him in private practice. A copy of my reply is
attached.

Benett has no lack of self confidence,

but we do not rate him high as an engineer. He would
be impossible as an associate, particularly if he were
in a position where he might think that he was doing

us a favours

Yours faithfully,

Head, Department of Electrical
Engineeringe.




